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Pittsburgh Attorney Discusses Importance of Reviewing
Handbooks Following NLRB Ruling

News

8.08.23


In interviews with SHRM and Bloomberg Law, Raeann Burgo stresses the importance of reviewing

employee handbooks in light of the National Labor Relations Board’s (NLRB’s) August 2ndruling in

Stericycle. She explains that the NLRB’s decision is likely not a surprise to employers, but she notes

how important it is for all HR professionals to work with their labor counsel to audit current

employment policies for compliance with the new standard and to keep up-to-date on-board

decisions that will apply the Stericycle standard in coming months.

To read the articles visit SHRM and Bloomberg Law (subscriptions required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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